
I am a small landlord that retired 6 years ago and depend on the rents from my few rentals to 

supplement my pension.  It is not right nor equitable to ask me to forgive 20% of my rents.  Are you as a 

legislator, willing to give up 20% of your income?  My properties are all rented at below market value 

because I have good tenants and don't raise rents on good tenants.  I need every cent I collect to 

maintain my rentals in good condition. 

   I propose you send a tenants rent to the landlord made out in both names : 

Landlord and Tenant and require both signatures to insure that landlord receives the rent due.  The last 

bailout check to one of my tenants did not come to me in the form of rent.  My tenant went out and 

bought another pickup.  I received NOTHING !! 

   PLEASE DON'T ASK ME TO GIVE UP 20% OF MY RENTS 

 

Sincerely, 

Dennis Casady 

 


